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Jan. 31, 2020

Mr. Chair and Commissioners,

At our Dec. 3, 2019 meeting, Amanda Waddle of Zero Waste Gainesville presented their
proposed Green Purchasing Policy for the Alachua County Environmental Protection Advisory
Committee (EPAC) to review. EPAC made several suggestions and Amanda returned to our Jan.
7, 2020 meeting with a reivised proposal which implemented those suggestions.

EPAC subsequently voted in support of Zero Waste Gainesville’s proposed Green Purchasing
Policy and recommends Alachua County Board of County Commissioners consider adopting it.
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David W. Moritz, Chairman " Date
On behalf of Alachua County Environmental Protectlon Advisory Committee

Signed,




